From: Spindler
To: Verbick, Jim
Subject: I/O Gaming Bar

Date: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 2:05:33 PM

Mr. Verbick,

I am writing in support of the I/O Gaming Bar, and hope this helps you make your decision at the upcoming ALRC meeting. I have been a lifelong resident of Madison and surrounding communities, and currently work for an established custom software development company in Madison. I have visited many similar establishments in surrounding states, and know that I/O Gaming is the type of venue that would bring a great group of people together to socialize, network, play games and spend time with friends (both old and new). Thank you very much for your time.

Regards,

Sean Spindler